As I write this in October, we have only around eight months until our 35th reunion in June 2024! I have very fond memories of previous reunions, and they also give me the chance to remember how our class has done such a great job staying together and active through the years. 
Our reunion leaders Meg Sommerfeld and Laurilyn Dowling have been working hard planning logistics, events, food, and starting to reach out to classmates for help. A reunion is a big production, and I hope you will join me both to thank them for their hard work and to cheer them on as we get ever closer. And maybe to raise your hand when they ask for help!
To keep the class together we need your dues! They pay for Sandy Yusen’s excellent newsletters, mini-reunions and big reunions around the Earth, and very importantly they support our two class projects, Dartmouth Partners in Community Service and the First-Year Student Enrichment Program. Both do great things to serve current Dartmouth undergrads, and each deserves your support. 
We ask for $30 dues, and $30 for each project, for a total of $90. You can enclose and return a check or to pay by credit card, go to our class website, 1990.dartmouth.org, and use the “giving back” dropdown. 

Your treasurer,
David Greenberg
